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by 48 votes to 46 on March n; the amount in question was two
million zlotys; next day the Federation of the Defenders of the
Fatherland, whose head was General Gorecki, appealed to the
public to raise this sum, and opened a subscription list; within
six months one million was handed to Pilsudski. A fresh stage in
the conflict was reached by the Seym's impeachment of Czecho-
wicz, the Finance Minister, for expending a sum of about 560
million zlotys in excess of the amount voted in the 1927-28
Budget. Czechowicz had resigned on March 7 in order to have
greater freedom to reply to the accusation brought against him,
and it was not till March 20 that the Seym decided on his im-
peachment by 240 votes to 126.
Shortly before the Seym passed the Budget for the fiscal year
1929-30, which had been drawn up by Czechowicz, the estimates
being 2,954 million zlotys for revenue and 2,787 millions for
expenditure; these estimates were higher than those in the 1928-
29 Budget, but the figures were lower than those of the actual
revenue and expenditure for the year, namely, 3,008 millions and
2,808 millions. Thanks to the greater prosperity of Poland all
sources of revenue had yielded more than anticipated; taxation
brought in 1,737 millions as against 1,495 millions for 1927-28;
the monopolies produced 93 millions more than in the previous
year. Of the expenditure a large amount was spent for investment
purposes in the shape of public buildings, roads, bridges, water-
ways and drainage; for these purposes there was also floated an
internal loan of fifty million zlotys; the capital of the State Land
Bank was raised from 100 million to 130 million zlotys, and that
of the National Economic Bank from 130 million to 150 million
zlotys.
Technically Czechowicz had sinned, as supplementary esti-
mates for the 630 million zlotys had not been presented to the
Seym, but there had been no concealment. The higher figure had
been published in the Statistical Bulletin of the Finance Ministry,
but it was known that the great increase in this Department's
expenditure took place during the months when the electoral
campaign of 1928 was at its height. The Opposition in the Seym
fixed on this fact, and it was Pilsudski, not Czechowicz, whom it

